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Pastor Fred

Tumwebaze
Offers prayers for their
Christmas Feast and explains
that all children will carry home
a bag of rice as a gift for their
families.

A

Gifts recelved 0} January 16th allow for a tlmely transfer of funds to Uganda.
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The Christmas Party 2024 was a great success! Thank you to all, for your generosity
and kindness to the children of Omega School.

Once again, the kids and their families were blessed by their Christmas celebration. They experienced a
joyful ceremony of praise and worship. In addition, a meal which consisted of chicken and rice, was
supplemented by a large bag of rice, as a gift to their families. Each child happily received a wrapped gift
and as you see above, all children marched home happily to enjoy their Christmas break. All the kids are so
thankful for such loving Reach Sponsors and we all pray that God will richly bless you in 2025.

Make checks payable to: REACH
Please send donations to: Rescue African Children PO Box 836 Roseviile, CA 95661
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